
MORRIS AREA GENEALOGY SOCIETY 
January 9, 1996 

( This meeting was canceled due to inclement weather.) 

February 13, 1996 

President, Barbara Davidson opened the meeting at 7:06 p.m. in the 
Meeting Room at the Joint Free Public Library of Morristown and 
Morris Township. A warm welcome was extended to all new guests. 
Minutes of the December meeting and copies of GLEANINGS were on the 
hack table. 

Bill Graves reported a balance on hand of $2,568.18 as of January 
9,1996 and a balance of $2,555.18 as of February 13th. 

At the April Annual Meeting a slate of officers for the following 
year will be presented by the nominating committee. Lyn Foster is 
serving as chairperson with Spence Klein and Ruth Ware members of 
the committee, Barbara noted that she hoped persons who are asked 
will give serious consideration to serving. 

The Morristown Women's Club will be meeting on February 27th and is 
interested in having a program on genealogy. Interested persons 
were asked to contact Barbara Haven at (201) 539-3177. 

Barbara hopes to have a Board meeting on March 3rd at the Library 
to include Trustees, Chair Persons and the Nominating Committee. 

Alice Min, former Vice President and Program Chair, had contacted 
Barbara recently and sent greetings to everyone. 

There were no committee reports. 

Helen Woolf announced that John Hermann will be teaching a three 
week course in genealogy in October at the Westfield Adult School. 
Announcement was made by Barbara about a workshop to be held in May 
in Nashville, Tennessee. Details were available on the back table. 

Claire Kissil announced that an 1865 original tape of Morristown 
had been found and is available at the Library. 

The business meeting ended at 7:13. The speaker of the evening, 
Lucius Bower, was then introduced by Helen. He gave interesting 
information about African American Genealogy followed by a question 
and answer period and time for socializing. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Janet M. Huth 
Recording Secretary 


